ACADEMY OF ST. JAMES OF THE MARCHES
News and Notes

Mry: Lelia Pappay

September 18, 2018
Hello to Students and Families:

We have finished our first full week of school and we are on to the second. We have
had our special subjects: Art, Technology, Music, Spanish and Physical Education
which provide a great opportunity for children to succeed in nonacademic areas. Mr.
John Vignone, our Band teacher, also came this week. Instrumental Music is a
wonderful area where many children are gifted. Please consider your child learning an
instrument. Many children qualify for extra assistance in English and Math; forms went
home these past weeks for parents to sign off on this in class support. if you have a
question, don't hesitate to contact me. Otherwise this is a very beneficial academic
suppott for your children. Please return the forms to your chiid's teacher.

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT is tomorrow. Please make every effort to attend. It will be
nice for me to meet all of you. Your child’s teachers truly appreciate families coming to
meet them at the beginning of school. 6:45 PM is the starting time with visitations
beginning at 7:20 PM.

We have finished our first fundraiser, Krispy Kreme. Thank you to all who supported
this event. There will be many ways we raise money this year for your children's
education. Some will be big events, some will be mandatory, some not...but all of
them help ASJM keep their costs reasonable. Please make every effort to support all
these events in the best way you can.

Our school is dedicated to raising faith filled students. We will be talking about this at
Back to School Night but | encourage you from the bottom of my heart to pray together
as families and attend Mass each week. This is part of our vision as a school. Thank
you for making it a priority in your very busy lives.

See you tomorrow and God bless you and keep you.




